
Messages 

• Snacks - we know it is busy in the mornings but 

please encourage learners to remember their 

snacks as an increasing number of children are 

reporting not having a snack./not liking their snack  

We can normally accommodate this with fruit. As 

always, if you have any financial difficulty with 

providing snacks please let us know. 

We had a very exciting visitor today; Mr Donnie Mac-

Leod - Executive Director of Education for Fife Council 

took time out of his busy calendar to visit us! He was 

very impressed with all of our lovely learners! Well done 

to them and thank you all! Have a lovely weekend! 

Newsletter Canongate 

Primary 

Week Beginning: 

9th September 2024 

 

Monday 

Chess Club - 15:00-16:00 in the Bookery. 

Tuesday 

‘Hands Up Travel Survey’ learners will be 

asked how they travelled to school today. 

Friends of Canongate Meeting 19:30 -   

details on last week’s newsletter. 

Wednesday 

Nursery - Forest Kindergarten AM. 

Excel Training - Digital Leaders (After 

School)  

Thursday 

Pupil Assemblies AM 

Glee Club - 15:00-16:00 in the Hall. 

Friday 

Nursery - Stay & Play AM. 


